A Dam is Not Required

No Dam Option 3A

S2.1million channel works in the Mitcham area.

One additional diversion culvert, 1,480m in length, from Hampton Street in
Hawthorn to Malcolm Street in Millswood.

Note that with a dam, there will be 5,270m of diversion culverts in Unley.

860m of the No Dam culvert length will be in Unley, but using the rail corridor, not
the streets of Unley.

Worley Parsons state that it is feasible and will have minimal impact on trees.

Cost estimated to be S3million more, but should be cost neutral when the dam is
properly costed. Study underway.

With downstream works expanded, a dam is not required. The system will
accommodate the flow from both short and long duration rain events.




